From: "Barbara Ringen" <Barbara.Ringen(@lakecountyca.gov>
Date: Fri, Jun 14, 2019 at 11:42 AM -0600

Subject: RE: Ad Hoc Committee Follow-Up

To: "Bruno Sabatier" <Bruno.Sabatiericwlakecountvea.sov>

Cc: "Moke Simon" <Moke.Simon{@lakecountyca.gov>

Dear Bruno,

It is a privilege to have served as the Treasurer-Tax Collector for the County of Lake. This job has been
the most challenging and rewarding experience of my life.

I am very committed to addressing your concerns, and will continue to work hard towards resolving
these concerns. It has been a difficult decision to make, but it is my intension to retire from service as
Treasurer- Tax Collector effective January 10, 2020.

This date has been chosen with much thought as | feel it is critical to allow sufficient time for the County,
my department and my staff to manage this transition in as smooth and efficient manner as possible.

Starting in August 2019 | will arrange to be available on a regular but limited basis to ensure a successful
transition.

Thank you for your support. It has been an honor serving this community for 29 years, and look forward
to continuing this service in my retirement.

Respectfully,
Barbara Ringen

County of Lake
Treasurer — Tax Collector



